
Welcome to our 2024-2025 Dance Season!


We will begin our new dance year on Monday, September 9th! 

We can’t wait to get our new year started!!! 


We are still accepting registrations!!!  We would love for you to help us grow by 
recommending us to your friends-We appreciate your help- your 
recommendations mean so much to us!!!


We would like to thank all of our returning families for your loyalty and support! 
Thank you! 


Welcome to all of our new students- thank you for choosing us as your dance 
family! We look forward to getting to know you and making great dance memories 
together. 


* Please make sure that you have received a studio registration flyer, which contains information 
such as important dates, costume and revue fees, etc….extra copies are available at the studio 
and documents are attached to this email. 


*Please make sure that you have filled out the credit card auto pay authorization form, if you 
have not done so already.  


We may have schedule changes (day/time) to some classes- you will be notified by email and 
text if your class day and/or time changes.  Please check your account for your class times as 
well!  


We appreciate your patience as we work out all the glitches of class schedules, faculty assistants, 
etc....Some students are registered in classes on a trial basis...please remember the final decision 
is up to the teachers, as we do have the students best interest in mind.  Thank you for your 
understanding with some class time changes! 


**We have openings in all of our classes, and as always, you may try out any class 
before signing up. 


New families:  We have a texting feature that we will be using throughout the year!!!  
The studio text number is 504.370.2242 (Meraux) & 985-241-7868 (Mandeville).  When you 
receive our first text, please save it in your phone for future texts.  You will not be able to 
respond to the studio texts as it is through our accounting system so please email us if you have 
any questions!  Returning families:  If you are not receiving texts or your number has changed, 
please email us with your current cell phone so we may update your account! 


As we move forward into our new season, we thank you for your patience and your support!!! 
We are looking to a great year working with all of our students- Feel free to contact us with any 
questions or concerns- Here’s to a great year together!!! 


Best, 

Your Thibodeaux Dance Family 


